
Dear Parents,

Mrs Bains has written to me to communicate the fact that she has decided to leave her
position as Headteacher at the end of this term.

Mrs Bains has been at Farnham since 2012 and has risen to the consistent challenge and
rewards of the job of Headteacher.

She has said what an absolute pleasure it has been to spend the last 12 years of her working
life with the children at Farnham, their parents and the community. She has achieved so
much with you all and she has many fond memories of the special times shared.

Mrs Bains is keen to emphasise the privilege it has been to lead such a caring and hard
working team who have played a pivotal part in keeping the children of Farnham safe, happy
and learning.

She wishes everyone a very successful and happy future and thanks you all for the support you
have given her over the years.

In the interim Mrs Keenan will continue as Acting Headteacher and the Trustees will seek to
appoint a new substantive Headteacher in the new academic year.

Yours faithfully

Michael Thorp
CEO, Pennine Academies Yorkshire


